
 
 
 

HERBICIDE DISCLAIMER 
Approved July 16, 2020 

 
The mention of an herbicide chemical by brand name does not constitute an endorsement by the 

Florida Wildflower Foundation. The Foundation recommends that if such a product is used, it be applied 

strictly according to label instructions and that personal protection safety equipment be employed as 

recommended by the product manufacturer’s label. Products meant for commercial use only should be 

applied by a licensed applicator. 

 


